
 
 
 
 

 
 
Spectrolab showcases Nightsun® XPM searchlight and second generation 
SpectroLink at HAI HELI-EXPO 2023 
 
ATLANTA, March 7, 2023—Spectrolab, Inc. is exhibiting its flagship Nightsun® XPM 
searchlight and new SpectroLink M2 linking system at HAI HELI-EXPO 2023 in Atlanta 
this week.  
 
Spectrolab’s second generation SpectroLink system is designed to add digital control 
and linking capability to SX Series Nightsun® searchlights. The second generation 
SpectroLink adds multiple inputs and outputs for display of system status on various 
mission management mapping system displays. The new design has successfully 
completed a rigorous a battery of DO-160G and MIL-STF 461 qualification tests, and 
the system will be available for deliveries in the third quarter of 2023. 
 
For more than 50 years, Spectrolab, a wholly owned subsidiary of Boeing, has been 
designing and manufacturing high-intensity searchlights for military and commercial 
customers around the world with its Nightsun® series of high-powered searchlights for 
use on helicopters and fixed-wing aircraft. For more information on Spectrolab visit 
www.spectrolab.com. 

 


